
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parish Post 
The latest news of Skipton Parish Church CofE Primary School 

Important Diary Dates: New dates in red 

 

7th Jan 2019 - Staff Training Day – school closed 

to children 

8th Jan School re opens at 8.55am 

11th Jan 3.15pm Bun Friday Year 3 

16th Jan 9am Year 6 Photograph 

 

 

For 7th & 14th Dec 2018 Pride of Parish Award 

goes to: 

Coral : David & Freddie 

Jet :  Oscar & Layla 

Sapphire : Zakir & Niketa 

Jade : Jenson & Orla 

Emerald : Lulu Nayab & Rio 

Amethyst : Harvey & Kelsey 

Ruby :  Bailey & Rose 

Diamond : Bailey James & Charlie 

Topaz : Jessica & Jessica 

 

Please visit the school website at www. http://www.parish.n-yorks.sch.uk/ 

Believing and Achieving Together 

 

With a tech-filled Christmas on the horizon, NOS have 

teamed up with teachers from ‘Musicalternative’ 

and released a jolly online safety jingle for parents to 

help keep their children safe when using new digital 

devices. The jingle can be viewed at 

You Tube: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qq8CtHpszi8&f

eature=youtu.be 

Facebook: 

https://facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety/videos

/10804295458667/ 

Twitter:https://twitter.com/natonlinesafety/status/10

70288625877872641 

Please feel free to share across social media platforms. 
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Blue Plaque unveiling 

Despite the weather, there was a great turnout to watch BBC political correspondent,     Chris Mason, 

unveil the first blue plaque for W R Mitchell MBE. 

The plaque, made in Whitby, is built to last and made of cast iron with hand-painted lettering. It’s home 

now, and for a long time to come, is Skipton Parish Church C of E (VC) Primary School. 

Mr Mitchell’s son and daughter, David and Janet, were with family, friends, colleagues and a number 

of Society members to see the unveiling whilst inside the school’s pupils prepared for the special 

assembly that followed. 

To read the full story please visit https://theyorkshiresociety.org/2018/12/07/w-r-mitchell-mbe-plaque-

unveiled-in-skipton/ 
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Christmas Lunch was enjoyed by pupils and staff last week. Here are some highlights! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Children attended a Carol Service at Holy Trinity Church 

 Two of our children Esme and Noah have been raising money for Candlelighters charity in 

 Leeds; https://www.candlelighters.org.uk/. They drw pictures and sold them at the mum’s 

 workraising £20. Esme then went on to take orders for knitted childrens hats with her Great 

 Granny. They took 23 orders in 3 days! 

https://www.candlelighters.org.uk/

